
            

                                           
Chapter Meeting 

will be held 

Friday – July 27, 2018 
 11:15 a.m. – 2:30 p.m. 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

(2) Hour NHAP & BRN have been applied for  
The information provided by the speaker is for informational use only.  The San Diego Health Care Association does not endorse the 

validity of the course content. 

 

Please Note - The charge for the chapter meeting is $45.00 for CAHF Members - $60 Non-Members, 

When paying by check, please email your reservation to edw.long@gmail.com no later than 7-23-18.  

Please make check payable to SDHCA and bring to the meeting.  Once the guarantee is called in to the 

hotel on Tuesday morning July 24th all reservation are due and payable. 
 

Lunch, Chapter Meeting and Educational Component  

will be held at: 
     

Handlery Hotel – Mission Valley 

950 Hotel Circle North              

San Diego CA 92108 
 

Paying by check at the door?  Email reservation before 12 midnight on July 23, 2018 
 

Contact 
Name__________________________________________Phone__________________ 
 

Attending: Members______Non-Members______ 

  

Fruit Medley 

Cobb Salad with Grilled Chicken 

Rolls & Butter 

Bailey’s Irish Cream Cheesecake 

Iced Tea & Coffee 

 
 

Reg Plate _____               Veg Plate  _____ 

 

To take advantage of the lower rate, registration 
must be submitted by Midnight Monday July 23rd, 
2018 Credit card payments are processed thru 
cvent.com (see link below)  If you reserve after July 
23rd  or wait to register the day of the event, there 
will be a $15 additional charge.    
 

Credit card payments –  

please register online through the following web link: 

http://www.cvent.com/d/qgqcwz/4W 
 

 
 

 

   
                                           

 

 

“Building the C.N.A. Workforce” 
Presenter: 

Claire Enright, BSN, RN-BC 
Executive Director, CAHF/QCHF 

 

Attendees will know how to navigate the facility based NATP application process and be 
able to identify best practices to assist current CNAs in maintaining and renewing their 
certificate. Attendees will also receive information regarding the CNA Training Kickstarter 
Grant Program 
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